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Pledge was led by John Gonzalez and the prayer was given by Larry Lavargna.
Installation Cruise set for June 25th!

President Scott announced that the Installation Dinner and ceremony will be aboard the Island Princess sailing out of Sailfish Marina at 3585 SE St.
Lucie Blvd. The club will pay for you and your spouse or guest. A cash bar will be open during the cruise,
There will be no meeting at Monarch on the morning of the 25t",

Vocational Spotlight finds altar boy and Palm Beach Groupie in our club.

The clues for our mystery speaker were really tough, but it turns out that John Gonzalez was the member! John talked about his new business -
Sailfish Realty - and said it was growing and he and his partner are having a blast! He did warn about some upcoming changes to real estate
settlement statements starting in August. Check with John to see the impact it might have on your home purchase!

Pool Party for Julia!
Block out 12 to 3 on the 27" for a pool party at Monarch honoring our exchange student and her friends. It is $20 a person and includes lunch!

Sri Lanka Children Benefit!
Larry Lavargna read a thank you note from Sister Marie Lourdes in Sri Lanka sent to the club. The International Lane had requested a check for $450
to help pay for student supplies at the childrens school there following a presentation to the club. He will share more info next week at the meeting.

Sgt at arms brings in $

John collected happy and sad dollars. He introduced visitor Michael Donnelly and John Bracken gave a farewell gift before headed north for the
summer. Tom Whittington had the morning off according to Sue. He stayd up until 4 a.m. and picked up Julia from Project Graduation following the
Jensen Beach Ceremony. Joe DeFronzo had a happy buck for his trip to the RI convention in Brazil. Jane Mills is heading to her 60t class re- union
in New York.

Jamie urged us to go to www.goodsearch.com. to buy on line. Her recent European hotel reservations earned over $10 for the club!

Dr. Stuart Shipe. is a registered pharmacist who has graduate and post graduate training in both the U.S and China. He lectures and hosts a weekly
talk radio show on WPSL. His greatest interest is in combining traditional Chinese healing and western medicine to maximize holistic health and
wellness. He began his professional career on the Treasure Coast as a pharmacist. His training included Chinese medicine based on the principle of
harmony and balance between yin and yang, 2 polar opposites.

His blending of Eastern and Western medicines allow him to provide proven healing techniques as well as work with modern medical specialists
throughout the treasure coast. He treats neurological, respitory, digestive orders as well as mental and emotional illnesses.

He described some of his procedures and their successes. Club member Joe DeFronzo gave a testimonial to Dr. Shipe’s approach. The doctor treated
Joe for a persistent shoulder injury that was driving Joe off the golf course. The treatment was effective and Joe is still enjoying pain-free golf.

He urged us all to stay active as long as we can.

Dr. Shipe has a weekly radio show on WPSL on Thursday morning at 11. a.m.
More information is available a www.TraditionalChinesehealinhg.com.

Thanks, Harry, for bringing this interesting speaker to us.!

50-50 was sold by Jack Langhorne and won by Jane Mills! (Gas money for her trip to NY!)

Rotary Light Up Rotary!



